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Principal’s Report 

This week marks the halfway point of a busy term and the WA Day long weekend will be enjoyed by everyone, I am sure. The long     

weekend has come at a good time with many of our students and staff suffering from quite a nasty cold. We have had many children 

away over the last couple of weeks and hopefully everyone will be fully recovered and back at school on Tuesday.  

Last Thursday, Mr Rodgers was in Melbourne as a guest of the Australian Cricket Board for the work he has been doing with cricket, and 

specifically girls cricket. It would have been a very proud moment for him when he was officially named the runner-up 2019 School   

Community Ambassador of the year. This is the second year in a row that Mr Rodgers has been named runner-up. Considering there are 

approximately 180 000 community volunteers throughout Australia it is an incredible achievement. Congratulations from us all Mr   

Rodgers. 

Congratulations to Mrs Wacker and the Year 6 students of D3 on organising the World’s Greatest Shave event at the last assembly. As a 

community we should acknowledge these students for their initiative in promoting this cause. Thank-you to Karen Roux and Simone  

Trewhella for assisting with the hair shaving. The final money raised was over $700 which is a tremendous effort. Thank-you to everyone 

who contributed on the day. 

This week our school community would have noticed the new School Values and Faction flags around the grounds. These flags are a part 

of the Team Deanmore Positive Behaviour strategy that is being introduced throughout the school. Thanks to our school grounds team 

who put these together and organised places for the flags to be placed each day. These are another part of the PBS strategy as continue 

to prepare for our full launch on the first Friday of next term. Make sure that you mark that afternoon in your calendar. 

Week 6 will mark a significant period in the schools response to the ERG review that was conducted at Deanmore PS in 2017. This will 

mark 24 months since the ERG team visited and made recommendations on school improvement. Since their visit much work has gone  

into responding to the findings and the final response will be provided to Rod Lowther, Director, Public School Accountability and Paul 

Meacock, Assistant Regional Executive Director, North Metro. An incredibly large amount of work has gone into responding to the 2017 

review and all the school staff are to be recognised for their efforts. I would also like to thank the School Board for the time they have 

spent on the ERG review. 

We have been very fortunate with the dry weather as we enter the winter months, although we have had some very cold mornings. This 

weather has made the early morning activities such as Running Club pleasurable for the many students who participate. As a school we     

appreciate the dedication the student are showing and the parents for getting them to the activities on time. Could we please ask that 

when parents drop their child/ren off for these activities in the morning, they do not park in the staff carparks. Most days there are not 

enough bays for all the staff at the school. If staff can’t find a bay they either need to park in some of the garden areas which is causing 

damage to cars and sprinklers, or run the risk of getting a parking fine out on the road.  

I hope everyone has a relaxing and refreshing long weekend. 

George Craig 
Principal 

 

Please be aware that P & C Donations for ICT Contributions are separate to  

Deanmore Primary School .  

Please check bank details are the P & C’s account before depositing money. 
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DEPUTY Principal’s REPORT 

Our School Values and Faction Flags. 

EDU Dance Concert—The EDU Dance concerts are scheduled for Thursday 27th June and Tuesday 2nd July, commencing at 

2:20pm. You are invited to attend. Please see attached page for when your child’s class will be participating.  



 

 
Merit and Value Awards 

Congratulations! 
 
 
 

    Merit Value 

 

 

 Room  D1 Zoe Molam Mitchell Turner   

 Room D2 Daniel McBain Gabriella Adi Pramoko    

 Room      D3 Michael Pearce Ilhan Ajaz  

 Room  D4 Archer Pearce Noah Levitt  

 Room  D5 Morgan Whitnell Shayla Zagari   

 

 

        Room    M1 Emily Griffiths Penny Cheetham     

 Room M2 Beth Dragicevich Kristian O’Shea   

 Room  M3 Josh Walker Gracie Harvey    

 Room  M4 Flynn Negus-Smith Caris Edmonds    

 Room       M5 Dusty Gosling Poppy Taylor 

 Room  M6 Alexander Cooper Ella Hart   

 

 

 Room  K1 Max Scavalli-Jewell Piper Cotton  

 Room  K2 Lachlan Dobb Shaina Britton    

 Room  K3 Bella Burns Milly Caddaye     

 Room  K4 Theo Dharma Izzy Drakeford   

 

 

 Room   G1 Jordy Sweet Georgia Reichelt   

 Room  G2 Emily Jones Isla Jones   

 Room      G3 Elena Blackett Noah Brown-Neaves  

  

   

  

 Science  Teyla Bothwell  

 

 Lote   Patrick Toovey 

  

 Sport   Michael Pearce   

    



 



 



 

 

Deanmore Primary School Payments 

When paying into the Deamore Primary School account please write your childs  surname and what you are paying for. 

Our bank account details are: 

Account Name: Deanmore Primary School 

BSB:              306 073 

Account Number: 1006385 

 

Payments of cash or cheque in envelopes are to be placed in the  blue boxes outside the  office. 

PLEASE PAY EXACT AMOUNT AS NO CHANGE CAN BE GIVEN. 


